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Jamesville Redevelopment:

Good afternoon.  My name is Keven Piper.  I live with my family in the North 

End Neighbourhood.  I also operate my business in the neighbourhood.  My 

background is that I have my Master’s Degree in Environmental Science.

I would like to make one point to the Committee today:  

If developments on City owned property cannot be planned to take climate 

change into account, no private sector developments will do that. 

Jamesville is City land.  The City controls the development.  As set out in the 

following slides, there are sound reasons to conduct a climate change audit of 

the proposal.  

Thank you for your attention.

Keven Piper.



Summer Temperatures

Scientists have 

warned for decades 

that if CO2 

emissions aren’t 

curtailed we should 

expect a steady 

trend of hotter 

temperatures.

Source: https://climateatlas.ca/
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